
 

 

 

29th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On 12th December 2022 we will be taking all of Year 9 to the cinema to watch Matilda the Musical film. 

You may have read in the newsletter that Arlo Turner, a student in Year 9, was selected as one of 24 

children in Matilda’s class. He worked alongside an incredible cast including Emma Thompson, 

Lashana Lynch and his good friend Alisha Weir who plays Matilda. He is recognisable throughout the 

film. This is a fantastic opportunity for us to celebrate with Arlo and watch the film together.  

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school after period 2, to arrive at The Vue cinema in Worcester.   

Pupils will have a late break at 10.50am when they should ensure they eat lunch as they will be in the 

cinema during their normal lunchtime. Those pupils who are in receipt of free school meals will be able 

to use this entitlement at breaktime.  We will return to school in time for the normal end of the day at 

3.20pm. Your child will be expected to wear school uniform, and may bring money for drinks or snacks 

at the venue.   

The cost of the trip is £8.50 to include the cinema ticket and coach travel. Please pay this using the 

online school gateway by Tuesday 6th December 2022. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Kate Miles 
Head of Year 9   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


